
29.11.21

Dear Parents/carers,

A few years ago, a group of like-minded mothers of pupils at our school gathered

together in the Prayer Room, here in school (the room off the school hall), once a week

to pray for their children.

The group used materials provided by a charity called Mothers’ Prayers. You will find

out more about the charity on their website  www.mothersprayers.org

I have been approached by one of our mums about starting up the group again. With

this in mind, from Thursday, 2
nd

December, for fifteen minutes before the end of the

school day, (2.45 p.m.) mums may meet in the Prayer Room to participate in Mothers’

Prayers.  Booklets will be provided for participants.  The group hopes to meet weekly.

Yours sincerely,

Jean Connor

Lay Chaplain



Mothers Prayers was formed to help those mothers who wished to pray together for

their children and grandchildren and to find the support they needed.


